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Welcome to our new April studentsé    ...and members 

Ladislav Horak became our student on April 2, 2010 Mike Markicevic became our member on April 1, 2010 

Kenneth Hrabb became our student on April 13, 2010 Kyle Lankin became our member on April 1, 2010 
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The new weather station 

Aviator Academy has installed its own weather station at 

Edenvale Aerodrome. The weather station is uploaded on 

the internet and updates every 2-5 minutes. You can check 

the weather on our website: www.aviatoracademy.ca/

weather.html. The page  òweatheró doesnõt refresh itself, so 

if there isnõt the current date or time, just refresh your 

browser. Enjoy and come out to fly every ònice weatheró 

day! 

Radio Communication Course, May 16, 2010, 4PM - 8PM  

Everybody is invited to our Radio Communication Course, which will take place on May 16, 2010, 4PM at Edenvale 

Aerodrome.  This course is intended to improve your communication skills. Those of you, who don't have Restricted 

Radio Operator Certificate yet, can get it after the course. We strongly recommend this course to our students and 

members, but it is for everybody, who wants to improve their radio communication skills. This course is NOT for 

Restricted Radio Operator Certificate only. Topics covered in this course include: Basic and advanced radio communication, 

Flight into control zone, Communication with tower, Communication with FSS, Air to air communication, Unicom, Emergences. There 

will be, of course, a practical part with simulated situations. Plus, every participant will get a Study Guide and VFR 

Radio Procedures in Canada book.  

Price: $80 for our students and members 

$150 for students without Restricted Radio Operator Certificate 

$150 for non-members 

Sign up in the office or let us know via e-mail. Thank you. 

òPlane Washó Picnic, May 30, 2010 

Aviator Academy would like to invite all our students and members (ex-students included) for a one day event òPlane Wash 

Picnicó on Sunday May 30, 2010. Starting time depends on the schedule but should be around 10AM. In the morning hours, 

there will be a plane wash and a little bit of maintenance advisory.  

We will make a lunch together - òBBQ on the taxiwayó 

In the afternoon, there will be pilot ôs competitions: spot landing, short field landing, aviation quiz and more. Pilots with their 

own airplanes will have to pay a sign up fee, our students and members will buy a circuit to join the competitions. 

This event is a great opportunity to talk to other students, pilots and make a flying fun! This is the playful way of improving 

your flying skills as well as the overall knowledge.  

Your friends and family members are most welcome! 

We will remind you again two weeks in advance. 

Congratulation 

Our student Frank Campbell successfully com-

pleted flight training and obtained a Pilot Permit 

from Transport Canada. He bought his own air-

plane - a beautiful  Sportstar C-IIRH.. He flew her 

from Florida to Edenvale Aerodrome. Read this 

story on page 3. 

Congratulations Frank! 
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Hamiltom Airport waiting for customs to show up... 

Welland Canal, Welland, ON 

Tied donw in Clearfield, Georgia 

Appalachians, West Virginia 

Re-fuelling, North Carolina 

Pictures from Frank Campbellõs trip from 

Florida to Edenvale Aerodrome with his new 

Sportstar C-IIRH 

More about Frankõs trip and more pictures: 

 

www.spotadventures.com/trip/view?trip_id=195643 


